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CCAC

CITY CLERKS ASSOCIATION OF CALIFORNIA

February 10, 2025

Fair Political Practices Commission
1102 Q Street, Suite 3050
Sacramento, CA 95811

Honorable FPPC Commissioners:

I'm writing on behalf of the City Clerks Association of California (CCAC) to follow up on
our previols communications regarding the implementation of AB 1170. We appreciate
the work the FPPC has done so far to address some of the concems we've raised, and
we are grateful for the productive collaboration we've had with FPPC staff. That said,
there are sfill a few outstanding issues we'd like to continue working together to resolve.

One of our primary concerns is the public posting of all 87200 filings. It was initially our
understanding that all 87200 filings, including those from appointed officials such as city
managers and planning commissioners, would be posted online. However, we have
found that only filings from elected officials are currently available to the public, which
timits transparency and public access.

Given that many local agencies have been making these filings publicly available, we
strongly believe it is crucial for the FPPC fo ensure all 87200 filings continue to be
accessible online. This will help maintain consistency, improve public trust, and align with
the transparency goals we all strive for.

We appreciate the improvements FPPC has made and the continued dialogue on other
concerns. We remain committed to working together to resolve these remaining issues.
We ook forward to continuing our partnership with the FPPC fo ensure the full and
transparent implementation of AB 1170,

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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Ashton R. Arocho
1 Vice President



